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October 29, 2021 
 
 
Dear Members, 
 

Re:   Joint Memo – Passing of Terry McBratney 
 
It is with a profound sense of loss today that we share the news of the passing of Terry McBratney.  
Terry had a long and distinguished career as a paramedic. He began his career in 1978 with the BC 
Ambulance Service in Vancouver.  Please view the full joint memo here. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Troy Clifford 
Provincial President 
Ambulance Paramedics of BC 
CUPE Local 873 
 
TC/sb/Moveup 
 

http://www.apbc.ca/index.php/download_file/10915/

